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About the Newspaper

This first issue of this year's Hillel paper is not complete by
any means -~ it 1s serving oniy as & partial introduction to the acti-
vities of Hillel. In future issues, we plan to feature articles of
interest to everyone, articles that are varied and entertaining as
well as informative. In order to put out a good paper, we need a
good staff of writers that is willing to submit such material., Any
one interested in working on the newspaper staff should sign up for
the newspaper committee or contact the chairman of this committee.

If you have material that you wish to appear in the paper, but cannot
serve as a regular member of the staff, you can send in individual
articles to the chairman of the newspaper committee, and they will be
used, if appropriate, for the following issue.

[ T S A T

What is a suitable name for the Hillel Newspaper? Do you have
any suggestions? Hillel is sponsoring a contest fo find a clever and
original name for UC's Hillel paper. The winner of this "Name the
Paper" contest will receive a free year membership to Hillel. Please
submit all entries to Phyllis Ritter, 7405 Fair Oaks Drive, Cincinnati
37, Ohio, or Phyllis Ritter, c/o Hillel House, 320 Straight Street,
Cincinnati 20, Ohio, by the end of September -- or sooner, if possible.

A post office clerk asked a woman who was mailing a Bible if there
was anything breakable in her package.
"Only the Ten Commandments," was the answer.
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